>Subj: Response to local Consultation Plan for South East Warrington
>

>Dear Sir/Madam,

>

>] am responding to the local Consultation plans of Warrington Borough
>Council as unfortunately I was unable to attend any of the

Consultation

>events.

>T have been a resident in Warrington for

I am very proud of where I live and I feel that the plans
>proposed will destroy the local community which presently exists in
the

>area.

>I am particularly concerned about the plans for the South East of
>Warrington as a resident of Grappenhall. It would appear that the
>Council's preferred option is to put 7000+ new homes in the area
which

>will involve using Greenbelt land. I chose to live in Grappenhall
>because of its village environment

>Transpennine trail which myself and my family use on a regular basis.
>As a Health Professional whose job focuses on the health and well
being

>of people and particularly children, I am worried that destroying
parts

>of the TransPennine trail will have a significant impact as we try to
>encourage our children and families to become more active to tackle
>obesity. I do not
>think the plans will do anything to address the inevitable traffic
>problems and pot holes on our roads nor the work that is needed on
the

>Thelwall viaduct which is a continuous problem for local traffic. It
>would appear that money would be better spent on repairs to the
>Thelwall viaduct as a recent closure turned my journey time and the
>journey times of other residents of Warrington from 30 mins to 2 and
a

>half hours!

>There is a feeling that these plans are being rushed through and that
>the Consultation took place when most people were enjoying their
summer

>break. I hope that the concemns of residents like myself will be
taken

>into consideration in the best interests of children and families in
>the Warrington area.

>

>Yours Faithfully,
>






